
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2019-2020                                                         Date:- 28/08/2019 

 

 

Notice 

 

This is to notify that the Food Safety Awareness Program will be organized by the 

Department of Nutrition on September 3, 2019. All students, faculty members, and 

administrative staff are requested to attend the said program. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Food Safety Awareness Program, 2019 

 

The Food Safety Awareness Program, organized by the Department of Nutrition, took place on 

September 3, 2019, with notable speakers Dr. D. Poddar, Dr. J. Adhikari, and Mr. S. Hussain. 

The event aimed at enlightening participants on critical aspects of food safety. Dr. D. Poddar 

delivered a comprehensive talk on current challenges and strategies, followed by Dr. J. Adhikari, 

who provided valuable insights into preventive measures. Mr. S. Hussain shared practical 

approaches for maintaining food safety in daily life. The program saw active participation from 

students, who engaged in a Q&A session and discussions, contributing to a dynamic exchange of 

ideas. The collaborative effort of distinguished speakers and enthusiastic student involvement 

made the event a resounding success in promoting awareness and understanding of food safety 

practices. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


